



Sharon Garner
Licensing Officer
Environment and Consumer Protection
London Borough of Hillingdon
3S/09 Civic Centre
Uxbridge
Middlesex
UB8 1UW

10th March 2010

Dear Sharon

Re: Proposed Variation of Premises Licence at Heathrow Inn, Coldharbour Lane

We would like to state our strong objection to the application to vary the premises licence for Heathrow Inn on the grounds of Prevention of Public Disorder.

The Heathrow Inn site is bordered by Triscott House, a sheltered housing scheme which is soon to be redeveloped as an extra care scheme for the elderly. The Housing Supply Team is currently responsible for this site. Residents of the current building have experienced a number of problems resulting from being next to a public house, which have included persons urinating and defecating in the front garden of the building. This has naturally caused distress to the occupants.

The number of residents in the new building will be an increase on those in the current building and we feel that it would be inappropriate to vary the licence for Heathrow Inn as it is likely that this would only add to the problems already being experienced by elderly and vulnerable residents as well as other surrounding residents in the neighbourhood.

Yours Sincerely

Mark Hall

**Housing Supply Team** 

Housing Supply Team
Adult Social Care, Health & Housing
T.01895 556 942 F.01895 277 313
Mhalla@hillingdon.gov.uk
London Borough of Hillingdon,
2W/02, Civic Centre, High Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW

